

April 2017

Dear Applicant,

RE: HEADTEACHER - Required from September 2017

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Broadoak Mathematics and Computing College.

This is an exciting opportunity for someone with vision, drive and a passion for raising attainment and nurturing aspirations and ambition in young people.

The College is a "Converter" Academy and Governors are currently considering our options with regard to joining / setting up a MAT. Discussions are at an early stage and the successful candidate will be key in working with Governors to determine the next stage of the College's journey.

Broadoak was judged "good" in our OFSTED Inspection 2012, a judgement we expect to retain any time soon! We are particularly pleased with OFSTED's recognition that we are a "happy and harmonious school" where students feel "safe, valued and respected" as these reflect on core principles. Our ambition, of course, is to be outstanding.

We are an inclusive school and we work in partnership with parents, students and members of the community. We have a strong Governing Body who work closely with the College. They are supportive of the staff and they know the College well.

You will find all the information you need regarding the College and the post in the accompanying documents and college website.

We forward to receiving your completed application.

Yours sincerely,

John Brook

John Brock, Chair of Governors

How to Apply:

Applications please on the attached Application Form accompanied by letters of application to the Clerk to Governors, Mrs Lisa Williams, via the College or via email to chair@broadoak.n-somerset.sch.uk by Friday 5th May 2017 (12.00 pm midday).

Please include on not more than one side of A4 a description of a significant whole school initiative or 'Maximising students' abilities, ambitions and academic potential, change you have led or implemented.

Weston-super-Mare North Somerset **BS23 4NP**

Telephone: 01934 422 000 Facsimile: 01934 413 903















